
Dear mr.Günter Titsch! 

CnaaKMH MMXaMn HcaaKOBM'I 

1 want to express you the sincere gratitude for the invitation me as the member 
of the International jury on the 9th

WORLD CHOIR GAMES.

1 am ready to take part in this work from July 6 to July 16, and I hope to justify 
the high trust put in me. 

Ours more than 20-year creative friendship with you and INTERKULTUR is 
very dear to me and is priority for my creativity. 

Very much I hope that the 9th 
WORLD CHOIR GAMES will pass at the 

highest level and will become a major landmark in the history of the World 
choral movement at the head of which you stand from the date 
of INTERKUL TURA basis. 

Heartily I wish you all success and wellbeing. 

With sincere respect. 

Mikhail Slavkin 
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